

University of Colorado at Colorado Springs

College of Letters, Arts and Sciences

1420 Austin Bluffs Parkway P.O. Box 7150 Colorado Springs, Colorado 80933-7150

Visual and Performing Arts Department Music Program December 21, 2011

Tobin Rockley, President Rockley Family Foundation P O Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

For the University of Colorado at Colorado Springs and the Music Program, I want to thank you for your in-kind donation of pianos and electronic pianos. They have an approximate value of \$97,000, and our faculty and students use them constantly. Their presence make our program much more viable. I thank you for the donation and pass on a hearth thank you for the other program members, especially Glen Whitehead, Program Director.

Sincerely,

Curtis F. Smith Senior Instructor